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​ As a chapter fundraiser for Greenon FFA, we always do a Fruit Sale in 

November/December. Our Fruit Sale not only includes selling multiple variations of 

fruit, but also cheese, nuts, barbeque sauces, potatoes, and large FFA buckets. Our Fruit 

Sale this year was a success! We made enough profit to help pay for events like the 

annual FFA Banquet and Fall Ceremony. It also helps us improve our classroom and our 

shop, which gives our FFA members more ways to learn about agriculture with 

hands-on experiences. Every year our community looks forward to our Fruit Sale, and 

it is now a widely known fundraiser for Greenon FFA Chapter to conduct very nicely! 

Ever since the Greenon FFA Chapter has started doing a Fruit Sale as a fundraiser, we 

have always been looking for ways to make it easier for our customers to buy and 

receive the products. We use highly rated apps for information and we also have been 

able to allow customers to purchase their orders with credit cards and other forms of 

payment! We seek feedback to make this process easier as years go by, so over the next 

year our chapter will be doing our best to find even more ways to create a smoother 

experience for everyone.  

 


